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NORSK ERKLÆRING 
 
”Upon the incorporation of the NEC Directive (2001/81/EC) into the EEA Agreement, Norway declares 
that it has adopted and is implementing policies and measures to reduce the nitrogen oxides (NOx) 
emissions to the level defined in Article 1(b) of the Decision of the EEA Joint Committee. These include 
new policy instruments that go beyond those incorporated into the EEA Agreement. The new policy 
instruments are the tax on emissions of NOx implemented in 2007 and the Environmental Agreement of 
14 May 2008 between 14 business organizations and the Norwegian State concerning reductions of NOx 
emissions. Norway will not reach compliance with the NOx emission ceiling in 2010. However, based on 
the latest emission projections, also reflecting the expected emission reduction effect of the new policy 
instruments referred to above, Norway expects to comply with the NOx emission ceiling in the year 
2012.” 

 


